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Wroxton Motorcross Track Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15
6HH

Certificate of Lawfulness of Existing Use for the use of the land for a mixed use of agriculture
and as a motorcross track with race meetings for up to 24 days a year (excluding set up,
preparation, clear up and private practice sessions)

George Smith

Jenny Bowes

The Stone Barn,The Green,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BZ
Objection

neighbour

My objection is twofold, firstly to the escalation of the use and size of the motocross track. I
think it is suitable for a small local club to operate from on an occasional basis but think that
the site is wholly unsuitable for a permanent and national fixture situated in close proximity
to several villages mainly on grounds of noise pollution but also because this is an area
enjoyed by many ramblers and bird watchers. My second objection is to the volume of traffic
entering and exiting the track via a small rural road on a blind bend. The road links to the
main A422 by means of a narrow country land where traffic has to pull over in order to pass
each other. On several occasions I have been returning to Hornton and have been "trapped"
by a continual stream of white vans and cars exiting the track. The vehicles very rarely pull
over and continually drive on the verges ploughing them up in the winter months and
spreading mud on to the road making it slippery. The exit is also on a blind bend and
vehicles have pulled out in front of cars on many occasions. To summarise the access to the
site is not fit for increased use and it's location is not suitable for a national track.
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